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AEP Ohio Transmission Company Files Certificate Application for Electric
Transmission and Gas Facilities With the Ohio Power Siting Board
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On January 19, 2017, AEP Ohio Transmission Company filed a certificate
application for electric transmission and gas facilities with the Ohio
Power Siting Board concerning a new proposed transmission line
project in Monroe County. AEP Ohio Transco calls the proposed project
the Herlan — Blue Racer 138 kV transmission line project. The proposed
project would be approximately 3.3 miles long and would include
structures over 70 feet above ground.

If you have questions regarding this potential project, or your rights,
please contact Tom Fusonie (614.464.8261 or thfusonie@vorys.com) or
Joe Miller (614.464.6233 or jrmiller@vorys.com).
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